
 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

Tuesday 24th February 2015 

 

Dear Parents/Carers 

 

On Tuesday 3rd March your child has been invited to take part in a Music and Dance Day at The 

Voyager which will consist of 2 workshops throughout the day. The first will be led by a qualified 

Electric Dance Teacher (Hip Hop) and the second, a Drumming Workshop, which will be led by a 

specialist Drumming Teacher. 

  

Your child has been selected due to being identified for their excellence in musicality and ability to 

coordinate dance moves to music and this will prove to be a great opportunity. The day will run 

from 9am- 2.45pm, and will be broken down into 2 sections - dance and drumming and students 

will participate in both. Your child will be accompanied by a Norwood member of staff throughout 

the day and travel to and from the Voyager Academy by taxi. 

 

Please ensure your child brings a drink and packed lunch with them for the day and that your child 

has the correct indoor PE kit (white t-shirts and black shorts) and trainers. 

 

There will be students attending from a range of local primaries as well as Voyager students in 

Year 7 and we hope that the experience will be one which is exciting, action packed and creative! 

 

Could you please fill in the slip below and return via email as soon as possible. 

 

If you have any questions regarding this visit, please do not hesitate to ask.   

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

Mrs Marlow     Mr Robertson                    Mrs Reynolds 

Year 5 Class Teacher   PE Coordinator   Head Teacher 

------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

 

Voyager Academy Music and Dance Festival 

 

 

My child _____________________________________________ can/cannot take part in the visit to Voyager 

Academy Dance and Music on Tuesday 3rd March 2015.  

 

 

Signed:__________________________________ (Parent/Carer)          Date:_____________________________ 

Aim HighAim HighAim HighAim High    Never Give UpNever Give UpNever Give UpNever Give Up    Follow Your DreamFollow Your DreamFollow Your DreamFollow Your Dream    Lead By ExampleLead By ExampleLead By ExampleLead By Example    

Email: office@norwood.peterborough.sch.uk  Telephone: 01733 574717 

Website: www.norwood-school.co.uk  Fax: 01733 703250 

 

Head Teacher: Mrs D Reynolds  - BSc Hons QTS NPQH 

Norwood Primary School 

Gunthorpe Road 

Gunthorpe 

Peterborough 

PE4 7DZ 

   


